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Updated Schedule of Meetings on Medical Cannabis Cultivation Zoning Ordinance 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County has been conducting community meetings to receive input regarding a 

zoning ordinance for licensed medical cannabis cultivation in the unincorporated areas of the county.  

To date, meetings have been held in the Capay Valley and Dunnigan.  The remaining meeting can be 

found below with the following changes: 

 

 The Winters meeting will now be held on December 6 (previously scheduled for December 7) and 

the location has changed to the City Hall Downstairs Conference Room, located at 318 First Street in 

Winters.  Note: the entrance is off Abbey Street.  

 A meeting has been added in Woodland on December 18. 

 

Area/Stakeholder Date Time Location  Address 

Esparto/Madison Nov. 30 7:00 p.m. Esparto High School 

Marsh Hall 

17121 Yolo Avenue 

Esparto 

West Davis Dec. 4 6:00 p.m. Unitarian Universalist 

Church 

27074 Patwin Road 

Davis 

Winters Dec. 6 6:00 p.m. City Hall Downstairs 

Conference Room 

318 First Street 

Winters 

Knights Landing Dec. 12 6:00 p.m. Knights Landing 

Community Center  

42114 7th Street  

Knights Landing 

Clarksburg Dec. 14 7:00 p.m. Clarksburg Library 

Activity Room 

52915 Netherlands Road 

Clarksburg 

Woodland Dec. 18 6:00 p.m. Woodland Community 

Senior Center 

2001 East Street 

Woodland 

South Davis TBA TBA TBA TBA 

Industry  TBA TBA TBA TBA 

 

Yolo County allows licensed indoor and outdoor cultivation of medical marijuana in the unincorporated 

areas of the county in compliance with the county’s Interim Medical Marijuana Cultivation Ordinance.  

However, the county is now developing modifications to the County’s Zoning Ordinance to require a 

discretionary Use Permit, the process for which would include noticing of neighbors and a public 

hearing, prior to approval or renewal of a marijuana cultivator’s license.  The ordinance will also 

establish approved zoning for licensed marijuana cultivation. 

 

For more information, email: cannabis@yolocounty.org.    

 

### 

mailto:cannabis@yolocounty.org

